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* At the end of this academic year, the IAC will have met 6 times. 

 

* We started the academic year with general information about conference events that 

Longwood could be part of, such as Food Drive, Quiz Bowl, BigSURS, and about the 

different opportunities all Longwood students have to apply for Scholarships.  The details 

of each event were provided as soon as they were available either in mid fall or in early 

spring semesters.   

 

* Among the topics discussed in the meetings were: 

 - September Big South Conference audit  

- Gender Equity review (Title IX) carried out in January 

- The reports received in IAC meetings from the Athletic Department were  

    related to Academic performance data, Team travel and safety, Compliance  

    regulations and infractions’ summary, Housing and food per diem, Media  

    and Publicity, Academic enhancement, and Recruitment status. 

 

*Among the information provided at the meetings was: 

- Student-athletes academic performance awards and presentations  

- SAAC activities (Reading with student-athletes at Elementary county schools,  

          Pen-Pal project at Richmond learning disability school, Waste Management  

          Initiative), and SGA activities for the academic year 

- Participation in the conference championships 

- Faculty advisors information about eligibility 

- Staff updates:  

1. Mr. Alex Ricker-Gilbert, Director of Compliance 

2. Ms. Kayla Miller, Game Operations and Event Manager   

  3. New assistant coaches for Lacrosse, Tennis, and Field Hockey and new  

    head coach for Men’s Basketball  

 

I will be present at this Senate meeting to answer any question that you may have. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Consuelo Alvarez. Ph.D. 

Faculty Athletic Representative 

GO LANCERS! 

 

 

 

 

 


